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Miro Weinberger

[WARNING]: External Message 

 
Dear Mr. Mayor, 
 
I have been holding onto this letter for a little while, waiting for the right time to send it.  Specifically, I do not 
want this letter to be incendiary at a time when there is already significant discord in the community.  It is my 
fervent hope that all relevant stakeholders will come together, without unattainable ultimatums, and work 
toward meaningful policy and operational reforms regarding public safety. 
  
The time has come, however, for me to send this and officially step away from Burlington PD. I know that 
Deputy Chief Murad will do an outstanding job until a permanent chief has been hired. 
  
All the best, 
Jen 
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